
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
October 21, 2016 
 
 
Mr. Denis Kelly 
Regional Clerk 
Regional Municipality of York 
17250 Yonge Street 
Newmarket, On 
Email: denis.kelly@york.ca 
 
 
RE: REQUEST YORK REGION TO WRAP TRAFFIC CONTROL CABINETS (5.0) 
 
Dear Mr. Kelly: 
 
This will confirm that at a meeting held on October 17, 2016, Council of the City of Markham 
adopted the following resolution: 
 
“Whereas the City of Markham has initiated a very successful public realm improvement project 
to wrap traffic control cabinets in beautiful public art; and, 
 
Whereas the traffic control cabinet wraps have been very well received by residents; and, 
 
Whereas the traffic control cabinet wraps improve the Public Realm;  
 
Now therefore be it resolved: 
 

1) That York Region commence a similar program to wrap traffic control cabinets 
on regional roads; and, 

 
2) That a copy of this Motion be sent to York Region Council for their consideration 

and response.” 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Barb Rabicki, Director of Operations,  at 905-477-7000 
ext. 4857. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Kimberley Kitteringham 
City  Clerk 
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